ROBERT C. BROOKS
MICHELE D. BROOKS
134 WESTLAND AVENUE
PORTLAND, ME 04102
(207) 774-6904

April 27, 2004

Tammy Munson

Code Enforcement Officer
City of Portland

389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Dear Ms. Munson:

As promised, I am enclosing the revised Replacement System Variance Request per
our meeting with Al Frick and Jay Hardcastle last Friday. Please note that I am also
enclosing the City of Portland’s Construction License concerning the “paper” portion of
Westland Avenue. Once your office has reviewed the enclosed and hopefully found all to
be in order, please forward it to the attention of:

Jay Hardcastle, LSE

Dept. of Human Services/Bureau of Health
Division of Health Engineering
Wastewater & Plumbing Program

#10 State House Station

Augusta, ME 04333-0010

Again, thank you so much for taking the time to meet with us last Friday. Please let
me know if there is anything else you need.

Very truly yours,

Michele D. Brooks

134 WESTLAND AVENUE ¢« PORTLAND, MAINE ¢ 04102
(207) 774-6904



